@ G.L. Bajaj Group of Institutions, Mathura
L T

LIATILRA

NOTIFICATION
Ref.: GLB/D0/2019/004 Date: 07.01.2019

SMART INDIA HACKTHON - 2019

Smart India Hackathon 2019 is a nationwide initiative to provide students a
platform to solve some of pressing problems we face in our daily lives, and
thus inculcate a culture of product innovation and a mindset of problem
solving.

In SIH 2019, the students would have the opportunity to work on challenges
faced within the private sector organizations and create world class solutions
for some of the top companies in the world, thus helping the Private sector
hire the best minds from across the nation.

Therefore, students are asked to take initiative by participating in SIH-2019.
Moreover, Dr. Rama Kant, Faculty of Computer Science & Engg. has been
nominated as SPOC for Smart India Hackathon (SIH) — 2019.

Students seeking participation in SIH-2019, may visit https://www.sih.gov.in.
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